
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4— Hannah M 

For always putting her best  

efforts into all of her work. 

 

Year—Honey B 

For fantastic independence in her 

writing on Sunny’s Meerkat Mail. 

 

Reception/Year 1— Holly W 

For independently working out 

number pairs for 6, 7, 8 and 9  

systematically. 

Week ending 10th November 2017 

Letters 

Maths Morning Flyer—Whole school 

Mad Science—Year 1-4 

Hearing Tests—Year R 

From Mrs Barber 

We have had ‘Mad Science’ in school this week and 

the children enjoyed a demonstration.  She will be 

running an after school club if there is sufficient 

numbers in January.  Please see the flyer to sign up. 

Open Morning 

For children starting school in 

September 2018 is   

24th November at 9.00 am. 

All welcome 

 

Year 3 4  

The children would like teddy 

bears to sell for their stall at 

Christmas Fayre.  Please 

bring in any unwanted soft 

toys. Thank you.   

Year 3 4 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Evan 

Who celebrates his  

birthday this week. 

Operation Christmas Child  

Shoeboxes are being  

collected on 23rd  

November.  Please fill  

shoeboxes  and bring into 

school. 

Save the Date 

Friday 1st December 2017 

Christmas Fayre 

5-7 pm 

Please contact Mrs While if you 

can help. 

Children in Need  

Friday 17th November 

the children can come to school in 

their own clothes in return for a  

tombola prize and a £1.00  

cake donation. 

Scholastic Book Club 

If you want books for  Christmas 

please bring orders in by 15th  

November 2017. Don’t forget 

school receives commission on 

every book sold. 

Keeping Healthy 

Next week we will be encouraging children to “Catch It Bin 

It Kill It” when coughing and sneezing and modelling good 

handwashing techniques in all classes.  We are hoping to  

reduce the spread of germs and viruses as Winter 

approaches. 

Maths Morning 

Wednesday 15th November 

8.45 am 
Come along and try out the  

children's maths and find out how we 

calculate in school. 
For parents who cannot make it there will be an  

additional opportunity on Wednesday 6th  

December at 5 pm if there is sufficient  
numbers. 


